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The Annual General Meeting of Parents Teachers Association for the year    

2021-22 was held from03.9.2021 to 08.9.2021 in the Assembly Hall.  Around 542 Parents of I 

UG students attended the induction programme. The Convener Mrs. B. Kalaiselvi , Associate 

Professor of Mathematics welcomed the gathering. The Director, Dr. J. Manjula, delivered the 

Special address to the gathering.

The President and Principal Dr.N.Rajeswari delivered the presidential address. She 

insisted that there is a need for joint efforts of parents and teachers for a better future of the 

students.

Dr.S.Shenbagavalli, Convenor of SIP explained about the activities planned under 

Students Induction Programme..

The Heads of various Departments explained about the distinct features of the 

departments, placement opportunities, curriculum, scholarship availability, communicative 

English classes and hostel amenities.

The CAMU coordinators Dr.A.Kalavathi, Mrs.R.D.Beulah and Mrs.A.Arthy 

demonstrated the procedures of using the student   portal “My CAMU”  for online teaching -

learning. Mrs.M.Malini, Assistant Professor of Information Technology proposed the vote of 

thanks.

During interaction parents expressed their happiness in admitting their daughters in an 

institute of reputation and felt very satisfied about the safety and discipline measures in the 

college campus.

Department level PTA meetings were arranged for II PG, III UG and II UG students 

between11.10.2021 and 13.10.2021 and for I PG, I UG students between 01.12.2021    and 

04.12.2021, for all students between 04.05.2022 and 19.05.2022 to discuss their wards 

performance in ICIA, II CIA examinations. Regularity, attendance, health issues and academic 

performance of the students were discussed. They were extremely happy about the measures 

taken by the departments to enrich the students in various activities. Parents expressed their 

happiness and provided their feedback, satisfaction with coaching provided and discipline 



ensured in the campus. Some of the parents requested us to motivate slow learners for scoring 

high marks in forth coming examinations.

Department Level Meetings

2021-2022 11.10.2021- 13.10.2021 Parent-Teachers Meeting was conducted for the Parents 

of  II PG, III UG and II UG at department level. 354 

parents attended the meeting.

 Faculty members motivated the parents to take up 

their children for higher education.

 Parents were requested to keep in contact with the 

teachers to know the progress of their children.

 Teachers created awareness among the Parents 

regarding the safety measures to be followed by the 

students in general and in particular to Covid – 19.

 Remedial classes are conducted immediately after 

the I CIA examinations after college hours.

 Parents promised that they will concentrate more on 

the studies of their children.

 Parents interacted based on the discussions.

01.12.2021 – 

04.12.2021

Parent-Teachers Meeting was conducted for the Parents 

of  I PG and I UG at department level. 307 parents 

attended the meeting.

 Remedial classes are conducted immediately after 

the I CIA examinations after college hours.

 Teachers created awareness among the Parents 

regarding the safety measures to be followed by the 

students in general and in particular to Covid – 19.

 Parents assured that they will monitor the regular 

attendance of their wards to the college.

 Parents were happy to allow their children to enroll 

in online courses.



 Parents felt that the PTA meeting was effective and 

suggested to conduct the meeting regularly.

04.05.2022 – 

19.05.2022

Parent-Teachers Meeting was conducted for all the 

Parents at department level. 1421 parents attended the 

meeting.

 Parents attended the meeting to express their 

happiness and satisfaction for conducting the meeting.

 Faculty requested the parents to pay the college fee of 

their children regularly.

 Requested the Parents to provide their feedback.

 Parents requested for Bus facility for their wards.

 Parents suggested to improve Hostel and Canteen 

facilities.

 Parents were satisfied about the care provided for 

their children.

 Parents requested to allow both the Parents during 

Convocation.

 Parents and Faculty discussed the ways to improve 

student’s performance.


